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Enclosed for your information is a copy of, the subject report.  

If you have any questions or comments please contact our staff.  

Sincerely, 

Karl 1R. Goler, Assistant -Director 
for .Operating Reactors 
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FILE: NG-3514 (R) IE FILE COPY SERIAL: NG-77-704 

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
ATTN: Mr. Robert W. Reid, Chief 

Operating Reactors, Branch No. 4 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 2 
DOCKET 50-261 

LICENSE NO. DPR-23 U 271 7 7 
FIRE PROTECTION PROGRAM EVALUATION 

Gentlemen: 

Your letter of May 17, 1977, provide a series of questions an.  
tentative staff positions concerning the Fire Protection Program Evalua
tion for H. B. Robinson Steam Electric Plant, Unit No. 2. A meeting be
tween members of your staff and Carolina Power & Light Company (CP&L) 
representatives was held at NRC Headquarters in Bethesda, Maryland, on 
June 2 and 3, 1977, to facilitate resolution of these matters. The 
attachment to this letter provides documentation of the CP&L response to 
the questions and tentative staff positions discussed at this meeting.  

Certain items in the attachment require additional study before 
a response can be provided. The estimated date the information should be 
available is indicated in the CP&L response for these items.  

We trust the responses provided in the attachment are suitable for 
your use.  

Yours very truly, 

E. E. Utley 
Senior Vice President 

Power Supply 
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